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PAN AMERICAN AIRWAYS, INcC.

GENERAL OFFICES - CHRYSLER BUILDING - NEW YORK CITY

San Antonio, Texas.
January 24, 1937.

Mr. Amon Cdrter
Fort Worth Star- Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear lMr., Carter:

Mr. E. Balluder,manager of our Western
Division, recently sent me a copy of his letter to you
about my visit +to your city, Fort Worth. My work here
in San Antonio has been finished and it is with pleasure
that I am looking forward to meeting you. I fecl that
I do know you because you are our Number 0One Passenger,

I will arrive in Fort Worth late Monday
and will remain there through february l4th, stopping
at the Texas Hotel.

The purpose of my visit is to acquaint
the people of Fort Womlh with South America through
the medium of our popular travelogue film,"Flying The
Lindbergh Trail". As Mr. Balluder mentioned in his
letter, it will be pleasure to present this picture
at a private advance showing to a group of your friends.

I will try to arrange an appointment
with you early Tuesday moring at your office to talk
over with you about any suggestions you might care to
offer.
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I am looking forward to your valuable

\ Porter Norris
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